
                                  Atlanta City Council  
                                     Meeting Minutes 
                                    January 19, 2016 
 
OPEN: The regular meeting of the Atlanta City Council was held on Tuesday January 
19, 2016 at the Atlanta Golf Course. The meeting was called to order by Mayor Fred 
Finchum at 7:30pm.  
 
ROLL CALL: Mayor Finchum, Billie Cheek, Bill Moore Adam McVey and Matt 
Clemmons were present. Bob Polley and Amber Finchum were absent.   
  
Motion by Billie Cheek second by Matt Clemmons to approve minutes as presented. 
 
Roll Call: 
                   Polley-A                                       Cheek-yes         
                 Clemmons-yes                                McVey-yes 
                  Moore-yes                                       Finchum-A   
                                                                                                    Motion Carries. 
 
Motion by Bill Moore second by Adam Mcvey to pay all bills approved by their 
respective chairmen or as far as money allows. 
 
Roll Call: 
                   Polley-A                                      Cheek-yes         
                 Clemmons-yes                                McVey-yes 
                  Moore-yes                                      Finchum-A    
                                                                                                     Motion Carries. 
 
 
Randy Brooks had nothing new regarding the Golf Course. 
Paul Goodwin reported quiet activity in City Departments. Snow Plows were ready. 
 
Attorney Blinn Bates reported no change in the Armstrong building case to date. A 
second option to resolve the building problem was explained to the council. A demolition 
action could be taken if the City chose. 
The present Appellate court position was explained. The court was setting a date for oral 
arguments on the property owner’s appeal. The pros and cons of additional action were 
discussed and no additional action was taken at this time. 
 
Alderman Moore gave a demonstration on the website for the City. Chantelle Clemmons 
was present to help with presentation. It is hoped to be up in March.  
 
 



The council was given a report on the operation of the Pool. Loses were cut in half last 
year but still lost about 6,600 in 2015. 
The Mayor felt that participation was not very high and something needs to be done to 
attract more kids to the pool. 
 
 
Motion by Matt Clemmons second by Billie Cheek to adjourn. 
 
          Roll Call: 
                   Polley-A                                      Cheek-yes         
                 Clemmons-yes                                McVey-yes 
                  Moore-yes                                      Finchum-A    
                                                                                                   Motion Carries. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 9:15 pm 
Kenneth Martin 
City Clerk 


